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March 5, 2015 

Councilmember Dan Roach 
Pierce County Council Chair 
10th Floor - CCB 
930 Tacoma Ave South 
Tacoma, WA  98402 
 
RE:  Shoreline Master Program – SEPA review 
 
Dear Chair Roach: 
 
The Pierce County Environmental Official reviewed the proposed Shoreline Master Program in September 
2012 according to the requirements of the State’s Environmental Policy Act (SEPA).  That review resulted 
in the issuance of a Determination of Nonsignficance and the adoption of existing documents. 
 
As the Council begins the final adoption of the Master Program an additional review has been done of the 
amendments passed by the Community Development Committee. 
 
None of the amendments would allow actions that would cause “probable significant adverse 
environmental impacts” and thus the original SEPA determination is still valid. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Dennis Hanberg 
Pierce County Environmental Official 
 
c:  Councilmember Jim McCune 
 Councilmember Joyce McDonald 
 Councilmember Connie Ladenburg 
 Councilmember Doug Richardson 
 Councilmember Rick Talbert 
 Councilmember Derek Young 
    Mike Kruger, Council Staff 
   Jenifer Schultz, Council CDC Clerk 
   Debby Hyde, Special Project Coordinator 


